
 

May 2025 

Hello LCHS Volunteers, 

I’m so happy that spring is here! After a cold winter, it’s nice to see blooming flowers and the sun. 
Several events are coming up so make sure to take a list at the end! 

What’s New?: 

o 2025 Volunteer Hours 
We logged 42.5 hours for April, which brings our total to 201.75 hours. That’s a great way to 
start off the new year! Please make sure to log your hours using the Volunteer Portal on our 
website. Also, keep in mind that you can batch-upload your hours. Let me know if you need help 
logging your hours. 
 

o LCHS Celebration and Volunteer Appreciation 
Thank you to everyone who attended our first in-person annual meeting since COVID and for 
the time you have dedicated to LCHS. A big shoutout goes out to our two Volunteers of the Year, 
Jantzen Bates and Steve Talbott.  
 

o Looking Ahead at LCHS Events 
-April 28th-May 1st: Idaho Gives 
-May 1st at 5:30: UnCharitable documentary screening at the Kenworthy (happy hour begins at 
5:30pm and the screening will start at 6:30pm) 
-June 25th at 6:30: Moscow Past & Present book launch at the 1912 Center 
-July 27th from 1pm-4pm: 48th Annual Ice Cream Social at the McConnell Mansion 
-August 23rd-October 3rd: Voices and Votes: Democracy in America Smithsonsian exhibit at the 
University of Idaho Library 
 

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedules to donate your time to LCHS. We greatly 
appreciate it and couldn’t do it without you! 
 
Talk to you soon, 
 
Kaitlynn Anderson 
kanderson@latahcountyid.gov 
208-882-1004 


